
Important Notice for LSAT Registrants at
 

Canadian Test Centers
 

Candidates testing at test centers in Canada MUST bring a photograph to the test center on the day of the 

test. These photographs will be retained by LSAC. 

Before you report to the testing location, you must: 

• Attach a recent, clear photograph of yourself to the designated box on your LSAT Admission Ticket. 
(The photograph must have been taken within the last six months and must show only your face and shoulders.) 

• Print (in block letters) your name, test date, LSAC account number, and test center code on the back of the 
photograph before you glue it to the admission ticket in case it should become detached from your 

admission ticket. 

•	 Your photograph should not be larger than 5 x 5 cm or  smaller than 3 x 3 cm.  It  should fit within the
 

designated box on your LSAT Admission Ticket.
 

•	 Glue or tape your photo to the ticket—do not use staples. 

You MUST have a recent photograph attached to your LSAT Admission Ticket or you will not be admitted to the test. 
The photograph must be clear enough so that there is no doubt about your identity. Your face in the photo must show 
you as you look on the day of the test. The photo must be clear enough so that there is no doubt about your identity. 

Your face in the photo must show you as you look on the day of the test, for example, with or without a beard. 

You must take to the test center one current, valid (not expired) government-issued ID containing a recent and 
recognizable photo and your signature. No one will be admitted into the testing room without acceptable 
identification. Acceptable forms of ID include passport book and driver’s license. US military personnel may present 
their US military ID card containing their name, photo, and signature. Government-issued employment IDs, Social 
Security/Social Insurance cards, birth certificates, credit cards (including those with photo), passport cards, cards used 
in Canada for health care benefits, expired IDs, employee cards, photocopied IDs, and student IDs are not 
acceptable as ID for the LSAT. 

Your first and last name on your ID must match exactly the name on your LSAT Admission Ticket. No one will 

be admitted into the testing room without acceptable identification. 

If you do not have an admission ticket, you must still take a recent photograph and the required identification to the 

test center. 

If you have any questions, call 215.968.1001 or send an e-mail to LSACinfo@LSAC.org. 
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